SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Record of Proceedings
April 24, 1997

Call to order The meeting was called to order by the
President, Cliff Mueller, at 9:02 p.m.

Roll Call Present: Clifford Mueller, Bonita Hutcheson, Chuck West, Earl McCoy, and
Jean Moore.

Approval of the minutes The minutes of March 27, 1997 were approved. The
Secretary mentioned that she had not yet written the thank you to Roger Rowland yet.

Treasurer’s Report The Treasurer, Charles West, reported that in the savings there is
$6,901.94, and in checking there is $59.60. A bill from the secretary was presented for

last months mailing in the amount of $6.08. A donation of $1,000 was received from
the Sheridan Celebrates Committee from their 1996 event.

Fort Logan The FHFL is close to getting a contractor for the State grant. They have
also applied for funds from the Denver Foundation.

A lamp has been purchased for the Reception Hall. It is authentic and came from a
home in Curtis Park. It is being electrified for use, and will be ready by the end of the

month. It is a hurricane style.

Adjournment The meeting was adjourned at 9:27 p.m.
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